
 

Newsletter 

Term 3  Week 9 Thursday 18th September 2025 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

Important Dates 

 

 

 

Fri 26th Sept 

Casual Day 

Last Day Term 3 

Early Dismissal 2pm 

(1:45pm YAITYA) 

 

 

 
 
 

Out of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5464  
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

 

Mon 13th Oct 

Term 4 begins 
 

 

 

 

Please note Important and 

Future Key Dates are subject 

to change 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

From The Leadership Team 
 

We have had a busy term at Keller Road Primary, with students involved in many 

events both onsite and offsite, they include: 

  Book week     Curiosity Rocket landing 

  Bullying No Way week  Multiple SAPSASA events 

  Dental Van visits    Father’s Day stall 

  Year 3-6 Arbury Park Camp R U Ok Day 

  SA Water incursion 

 

R U OK Day 

On Thursday, the 11th of September, it was R U Ok Day, the 

national day of action that encourages people to have 

meaningful conversations with friends, family, and 

colleagues about their mental health and well being. The 

2025 theme is "Ask R U OK? Any Day," emphasising that 

every day is an opportunity to check in with someone who might be struggling  As a 

school, we celebrated after our camp on Friday the 12th of September. Staff and 

students took part in important lessons around  checking-in  with each other and 

learning skills and strategies about how to help people who may need it. 

 

Camp 

Week 8 we took 90 year 3-6 students to Arbury Park Outdoor School. Camp is an 

amazing opportunity for students to learn outside of the usual classroom routines. The 

students were filled with excitement and anticipation, for many it was their first camp 

experience and sleeping away from home. It is such a privilege to watch the growth 

of individuals over the 3 days. Students tried new foods, worked with different peers 

and challenged themselves hiking Mt George, building campfires, identifying mini 

beasts and sharing living spaces with their friends. We acknowledge the hard work of 

our staff who work on limited sleep and no down time for the duration of camp. 

Without their willingness to give up their family time camp wouldn't be possible.  

 

Casual Day 

Our last day of term will be a casual day, no donation necessary. An early dismissal 

reminder that school finishes at 2:00 pm on Friday. 

 

Happy Holidays  

We take this opportunity to wish all of our students and families a safe and relaxing 

holiday. We look forward to welcoming all of our families back on Monday 13th 

October. 

   

http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/
http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au


 



 

 

Parent & Community Information 

 

School Holiday FUN 
 

Check out the City of Salisbury’s 

School Holiday Program for lots 

of fun low to no-cost activities to 

keep the kids (inc teens) 

entertained these school holidays.  

Many require booking so get in quick.  

School holiday program • City of Salisbury   

 

You can find Happy 

Haven’s OSHC School 

Holiday Program here:   

Keller-Road-VAC-Program1.pdf   

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU for supporting our Father’s Day 

Stall this term. A special THANKS once again 

goes to our parent volunteers Amanda, 

Sonia and Skye for setting up, running the 

stall and helping students choose some 

lovely gifts. 

Outstanding payments due 
by the end of term: 

 

 * School fees 

 

 * YAITYA Unit 
Disability swimming fees  

https://www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/activities/school-holiday-program
https://happyhaven.sa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/Keller-Road-VAC-Program1.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

JUNIOR CRICKET – EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST  
 

Brahma Lodge Cricket Club is looking for juniors to join our family 

club for the upcoming 2025/26 season!    

 
We have teams for: 

  Under 10s,   Under 12s,   Under 14s,   Under 16s 
 

✨ Season kicks off October 2025 ✨ 

 
Whether your child is new to cricket or looking to further their 

development, Brahma Lodge offers a place to learn, belong, and 
thrive. 

 
Get in touch today to register your interest:  
Email: brahmalodgecricketclub@gmail.com 

 
Message us directly through our Facebook page. 

Expressions of interest can also be done through this short survey - 
https://s.surveyplanet.com/k5seb66e 

 
Come and be a part of a club that values cricket, family, and 

community!  ⚫ 

 

Parent & Community Information 

mailto:brahmalodgecricketclub@gmail.com
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fs.surveyplanet.com%2Fk5seb66e&data=05%7C02%7CNicole.England805%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Cf7dc4a43a4e944b61d6608dde3646309%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638916742532703837%7CUnknown%7

